
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It's FUN!    It's FREE!     
Help us win a FREE beanbag for our school!  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite your child to take part in this year's Summer Reading 
Challenge which will be running throughout the summer holiday.   
 
You can register your child to take part or collect a pack from school. 
 
Please visit the Challenge website to sign up your child to the Challenge: 
www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  or collect a pack from the school office. 
Children attending school will be given a pack to take home. 
 
We encourage your child to read 6 books of their choice during the summer holiday. 
They can record these online or on their paper poster.  
 
Your child will be awarded a medal and certificate in school in September on 
completion of the Challenge. Please bring into school the completed paper poster or 
downloaded certificate in September so that we know your child has completed the 
challenge. 
 
Books read can be: 

• borrowed from the Public Libraries, including online books 
https://portsmouth.spydus.co.uk 

• eBooks on the eBook platform https://portsmouth.eplatform.co/ 

• child's own 

• borrowed from a friend  

• bought from a shop 

• comics, magazines, newspapers, story books, fact books 
 
Happy Reading! 

Yours sincerely  

Head Teacher 

http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://portsmouth.spydus.co.uk/?fbclid=IwAR1SUGDNpwFp4F7SPFCEeiJRc9XmKwZzSNA4lfKXyYac404uY0au7Ebd5so
https://portsmouth.eplatform.co/

